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Protecting everyone’s health
during the pandemic

Construction work is permitted to continue throughout the
coronavirus pandemic, and to help minimise the impact of the
virus on our workforce and our neighbours, the industry has
adapted its working processes where necessary.

We are operating within the current guidelines issued by the
Government and the Construction Leadership Council, with
the health and safety of those working on this site and those
affected by the works being our highest priority at all times.

Details about the current guidance and procedures in place for
construction in the UK are available at
www.ccscheme.org.uk.

If you have any concerns or questions about this site, please
contact us:

Alternatively, you can contact the Considerate Constructors
Scheme, an independent organisation that construction sites
voluntarily sign up to, on 0800 783 1423 or email
enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk.





